
Dear Colleagues, 
  
Concerns yet remain about the sustainability of our municipal golf system.  For this reason, I 
request support for the following motion: 
  
That Staff report back at a future meeting of the SPPC with a plan to address the capital and 
operational needs of municipal golf courses in London. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Michael van Holst 
Councillor, Ward 1 
 


